REUNION 2012

The 2012 PIMS and College of Medicine Alumni Reunion will
take place in April at the main campus in Tallahassee. As soon as
the exact date is finalized, we will be sending save-the-date cards.
Featured guests are alumni from the Class of 2007. If you are planning
to attend and would like to help us encourage classmates to join
you, please contact Alexa Von Staden, alumni relations coordinator,
at 850-045-9428 or alexa.vonstaden@med.fsu.edu.

5
L g E s ﬂ Y |
"R g e wm e W I! '-_rg'-. {

En 4 .

SUMMER '11 25



